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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Happy New Year to all of our families, I hope that you enjoyed the festive break. We are delighted to have 

everyone back in school, and are looking forward to another busy term. 

 

Fiosrachadh Covid/Covid Update. 

As you know there have been many changes to restrictions over the last few weeks, and I am sure that the 

situation will continue to evolve. In terms of school there are a few slight changes to our procedures. Our 

pupils have to remain in their class bubble indoors, meaning that only one class can work in the school open 

areas at a time. They are free to move around their own class with their peers, and can mix with other 

classes outdoors in the playground.  

 

At lunch time each class has their own table in the dinner hall and the rotation of pupils in and out is 

carefully managed by the school leadership team with doors open for ventilation. (This was the procedure 

last term also.) 

 

Please note that the school continues not to have responsibility for close contacts of positive cases. Public 

Health will decide on this. We will only inform you if there have been several cases in a class, and Public 

Health advise us to do so. 

 

Due to Covid, can I remind you that the children should not bring toys into school. Thanks for your support 

with this. 

 

All other arrangements to keep everyone safe remain in place. Hopefully we will manage this term without 

too much disruption! 

 

Clàradh/Enrolment. 

All enrolment for school and nursery is currently open online via the North Lanarkshire website. The 

deadline for all Primary 1 enrolments is Monday 24th January and the deadline for nursery enrolments is 

Friday 11th February. If you wish to enrol your child and have not already done so please complete the 

forms as soon as possible.  
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Banca Aodach-sgoile/Uniform Bank. 

Many thanks to Mrs Milne who came in before Christmas and sorted all the uniforms we have available in 

our pre-loved uniform bank. Please contact the school office if you would like to make use of uniform bank 

and we will make arrangements to get the clothes to you. Further donations are welcomed. 

 

Luchd-stiùiridh Spòrs/Sports Leaders. 

A group of pupils from Greenfaulds will be working with P6E for the next few weeks, alongside Miss 

Dalbeck. They will be leading activities for the pupils as part of their course work. 

 

Eadar-ghluasad Clas 7/P7 Transition. 

Mrs Adler and Mr Cochrane will be working with P7 pupils on STEM activities every Tuesday morning for 

the next four weeks. They were very impressed during their first visit this week, with our pupils setting 

the record for the ‘helicopter challenge’. Well done! 

 

Burns. 

We are planning for all of our classes and both nurseries to take part in some online Burns Song Workshops 

with Norrie MacIver on 25th January to celebrate Burns day in the school.  These workshops have been 

arranged for us by the Gaelic Parents North Lanarkshire Group (Comann nam Pàrant Lannraig a Tuath).  

Tapadh leibh!  

 

Comhairle nam Pàrantan/Parent Council. 

Our next Parent Council meeting is scheduled for Monday 24th January at 7:30pm. All of these meetings 

take place virtually. If you want to be involved please email the parent council at Condorratpc@gmail.com 

and we will send you a link to attend the next meeting. 

 

Am Bòrd Òir/Golden Table. 

Our next Golden Table will be on Thursday the 27th of January. I wonder which class has been showing 

excellent manners and will be nominated this month? 

 

Latha Gun Aodach-sgoile/Non Uniform Day. 

Non Uniform day will be on Friday the 28th of January for those who wish to take part. 

 

Dates to Note. 

14th, 15th & 16th February   School closed to pupils for holiday and staff training day 

22nd February   Individual school photo day 

 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact the school if you wish to discuss anything within this newsletter, or 

indeed any other school matter. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Julie-Ann Price,  

Head Teacher. 
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